[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Iain Osenton 
Sent: 11 June 2019 15:56
To: Linda Griffiths
Subject: Bicester/Launton Roundabout

Hi Linda, 
 
I had a chance to have a look at the trees just off of the Launton/Bicester roundabout today, within the site I previously commented on ref: 19/00607/F
 
The 2 oak trees from what I saw today easily warrants a TPO. I do hold concerns for material storage so close to these trees, so will likely place a TPO on them, and amend comments requesting a larger area be given to protect the rooting area of the trees. 
 
Kind regards,
 
Iain Osenton
Arboricultural Officer (South) 
Environmental services 
Cherwell and South Northamptonshire Council
 
[image: Phone]Direct Dial 01295 221708 
 
www.cherwell.gov.uk or www.southnorthants.gov.uk
 
Follow us:
 
Facebook www.facebook.com/Cherwelldistrictcouncil or www.facebook.com/Southnorthantscouncil
 
Twitter @cherwellcouncil or @SNorthantsC ‏   
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